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HCHS Week Ahead 
 

Another wild and busy week has flown by as it always seems like we try to cram as 
much as we can into shortened weeks. 
 

It is great to see the school t-shirts making their way into the school over the past 
few days as everyone now has their first piece of spirit wear.  It has been a bit 
strange for everyone coming together in a new school under new team names but 
the more we see the Bronco logo and name around, the more used to it we are all 
becoming. Our Bronco JV Boys Volleyball Team are representing our school as the 
number 1 seed from the east at the 2A Zone Championships over the weekend 
and no matter the outcome we know that they will have represented our school 
well. 
  

The coming week will be more than a week filled with Pre-Black Friday deals I’m 
sure, but if you want to get in on some shopping it will be our last full week of 
spirit wear sales on School Cash. With the orders closing on the 25th it will allow 
for all items to be delivered by Christmas break. Thank you to everyone who took 
advantage of ordering for the first of the Monthly Treat Days. The first one will be 
happening on Monday and all proceeds will be going to support our students 
through our Connections Society. The appointment manager for Parent Teacher 
Conferences will remain open on our website for the Nov 21st evening please feel 
free to go in and book them if you’d like. Should Thursday evening not work out 
please feel free to contact your child’s teacher via email. November always seems 
like a time where exhaustion and sickness starts to creep in. This is a great time to 
remind ourselves about the importance of taking care of ourselves and that it is 
only five weeks until Christmas Break! 
 

Sincerely, 
Jordan Fenton 
 

Broncos Spirit Wear on sale now!  
School Spirit Wear sales will be on sale on School Cash online until Nov 25th. Items include hoodies, sweatshirts, t-
shirts, long sleeve t’s, shorts and sweatpants. All items will arrive before Christmas Break.  
 

Did you miss the Deadline for the First Treat Day? 
This is a fantastic way to add a little fun to the month, and we’re so excited to see everyone enjoy their treats. You 
can still get in on the next one 
To join in: Place your orders at Healthyhunger.com.  

Select Horseshoe Crossing High School and choose your child’s grade. 
Thank you for supporting this new initiative with Crossing Connection Society. Let’s make our Treat Days a  

sweet success! 🎉 

November 18 – 22, 2024         

  

 

 

This Week: 
 

Nov 21 
Parent Teacher 
Conferences  
 

Upcoming: 
 

Nov 25 
School Spirit wear Sales 
Deadline on School Cash 
 

Nov 25 
Parent Council Meeting 
6:30 pm 
Society Meeting to follow. 
 

Dec 2 
PL Day – No School for 
Students 
 

Dec 20 
Last Day before Christmas 
Break 
 

Jan 6 
Classes Resume 
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